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This past month, we joyfully
welcomed Maeve Roberts
into our Christ the Rock
family and into God’s family
through the sacrament of
baptism. Her baptism took
place on Father’s Day, making
the celebration even more
special. What a beautiful way
to honor the day!

A BIG thank you to all who supported VBS - the Prayer Warriors,
those who donated items, decorators, station managers, helpers
and guides. We had 51 Campers learning about Jesus’ Baptism, the
healing of the Centurions’ servant, Jesus death and resurrection,
and Pentecost. We also collected over $300 for missions! Our
decorations went on to two other churches who will pass them
on to five churches. Thank you everyone!

-Reanee Shive & Ruth Anne Feller. 
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WELCOMING NEW
COUNCIL MEMBER

LOOKING AHEAD

We are excited to share that six kids from Christ
the Rock will be attending the LCMS National
Youth Gathering in New Orleans this July. Please
keep them in your prayers for safe travels,
spiritual growth, and an unforgettable
experience.

We would like to welcome
Sharon Flanagan to the CTR
Council. Sharon and her husband
Dennis have been members since
1995. Sharon is filling the at-large
position previously held by
Rhonda Vaccarello. Sharon will
bring years of institutional
knowledge and we look forward
to time on the council.

WALCAMP

NATIONAL YOUTH GATHERING

OUR NEW VISUAL AID FOR OUR
ANCHORED CAMPAIGN
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